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Comments: The fixed anchor prohibition in National Forests is an unreasonable and illogical piece of legislation.

Fixed anchors are an essential part of climbing safety, and banning them would lead to an increase in accidents

and rescues as well as more stress on the rock as people place their own gear. In addition, national forests have

allowed fixed climbing anchors for decades. It is established as a part of climbing in these areas and is

unreasonable to remove this safety measure now.


